Docket No. 50-206 3|

Southern California Edison Company
P. 0. Box 800

2244 Walnut Grove Avenue

Rosemead, Californfa 91770

Attention: Or. L. T. Papay, Vice President
Advanced Engineering

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 23, 1982, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct items which we brought to your attentfon in our
letter dated August 24, 1982. Your corrective actions will be verified during

a future inspection,
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

H. E. Book, Chief
Radiologiczl Safety Branch

bcc: DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Distributed by RV:
State of CA (w/c opy 1tr dtd 9/23/82)
Resident Inspector (w/copy 1tr dtd 9/23/82)
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